JOE TORRE

Safe At Home
FOUNDATION

HELPING US TO PROVIDE HOPE FOR CHILDREN
HONOR and MEMORIAL GIFTS

Honor or remember someone special,

and help us to make a difference in the lives of children.

If you are looking for a meaningful way to thank, congratulate, or honor the memory of someone,
an Honor/Memortial Gift will do just that. This type of donation also provides support for the
programs of the Joe Torre Safe At Home Foundation. We will provide an acknowledgement of your
gift to the person, family, or even a business, that you have honored.

We strive to end the cycle of domestic violence through programs that help to make a lasting and
positive impact in the lives of children, for today, and for their future.

For more information please call or email our Development Department at 212-880-7360 or
at jennifer@joetorre.org.

Educating to end the cycle of domestic violence and save lives
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